

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 5th December 2021

Our focus this week has been Vincent Van Gogh. The children have loved all the activities based around this.

The children have enjoyed learning about the artist Vincent Van Gogh, talking about who he was and what he did as well as creating their own art work and looking at hot and cold colours.

We have been practicing writing our name, writing numbers and the sounds of the week. As well as reading and writing words, tricky words and captions.



SOUNDS & NUMBERS OF THE WEEK:

Sounds of the week – All of them! Children should know all of their phase 2 sounds.

Numbers – Writing and reading numbers to 20. Number bonds to 5. Knowing that 2 numbers together = to another number.

HOMEWORK:

Can you share what activities you have enjoyed doing. Can you follow a recipe at

home? Tell your teachers what you have learnt.

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

Children must be dropped off at school at 7:00am and picked up at 12:45pm.

At home - Children to practice reading words and captions.

Snack and lunch in separate boxes (with children knowing which is which).

Please label clothing. Correct school uniform to be worn. No trainers unless on PE days.

Two full water bottles in school (we are unable to refill these)



RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 5th December 2021

Photos of the Week



ARABIC:

Please bring Arabic folders to school. Work can be uploaded to Class Dojo.



Layan



Conor